
 

 

Pensans Post 
Friday 22nd July 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
                                            This is the final newsletter of the term and I’d 
like to thank the Governors and Staff for working so hard throughout the 
year 2021/22. 
Your support and the positive feedback that you have given are greatly 
appreciated. 
Yesterday we held our Year 6 Leavers’ Service and the children 
demonstrated perfectly why they have been such a special part of the 
school. They have shown resilience, joyfulness and a real Team Turquoise 
Spirit and we wish them all well, in Year 7 and beyond. 
We are looking forward to September, when we are hoping to see much 
more of you in the school and at events and project outcomes. 
Don’t forget out new start and finish times in September; class will be 
open from 8.40am and children need to be in class by 8.50am when the 
register will be taken. We will finish at 3.10pm. 
The children will be welcomed back on Wednesday 7th September and 
if you have any questions we will answer emails/enquiries on Monday 
5th and Tuesday 6th September. 
We will have Pre-Loved uniform available on Tuesday 6th September 
outside Reception. 
A huge ‘Thank you’ to you all. 
Have a great Summer Break!                                                          
Angela Clay 



 

If you think your child may be entitled to “Free School Meals” please email Mrs Oliver in 
reception(messages@pensans.cornwall.sch.uk) This also applies to those having free dinners because they 
are in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 and have “Universal Infant Free School Meals” because of their age. 
Our school also receives Pupil Premium funding for each child on Free School Meals so as well as helping 
you, it also helps our school. 

Computer and video games have a Pan-European Game Information (PEGI) rating printed on the 
front of the case. If your child is at Pensans, any game they play or watch should have a green PEGI. 
Please be aware that playing games out of their age range is a child protection issue and be aware of 
what they are playing. Even if your child is only watching an older family member playing a game 
with a 12, 16 or 18 rating, they still are being exposed to unsuitable material. 
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Stars of the week 
Butterflies The whole 

class
All of butterflies for being fabulous children throughout the 
year, your kindness, curiosity to learn and thoughtfulness to 
each other has been amazing.

Bumblebees The whole 
class

For being fabulous through out the year.

Green All of 
Green 
Class

For having such a fantastic year.  All of you are 
amazing, caring and resilient learners.  It’s been a 
pleasure to watch you grow throughout the year.

Orange The 
whole 
class

 For being kind friends and epic learners.

Amber Jack For his outstanding attitude towards sharing and 
thinking of others around the classroom, including our 
class games and amazing tidying. You have shown all 
the virtues this week-well done!

Cobalt The whole 
class

For the unity they have shown all year to make a 
fabulous Team Cobalt.

Violet The whole 
class

for being such a fantastic class through the year! 
Thank you for the fun, laughter and all your hard 
work! 

Indigo The whole 
class

For being so amazing all year!  I will miss them all 
terribly!

Turquoise The whole class for being relentlessly curious and being a team 
from the beginning to the end. We couldn't be more proud of 
you all.  

For showing great 
virtues at lunchtime!

Kajus P and Charlie G

Smartest Classroom 
and Cloakroom Violet

As part of recognising outstanding 
learning behaviours, we will be 
celebrating the children who have 
achieved BLUE each week. Well done 
to everyone who achieved it this 
week! 
Blue: 
I produce outstanding work. 
I have worked my hardest and the adults around me 
recognise that I have made a great effort. 
I have been a fantastic friend to others, helping out 
when I was needed. 
I continue to make all of the right choices in my 
learning and behaviours. 
I show care and consideration for others and my 
school.

Class Well done for achieving 
blue this week!

Bumblebees Whole Class

Green Alfie and Koby

Orange Jan and Linda

Amber Keegan and Saoirse

Cobalt Whole Class

Violet Aaliyah and Lilah 

Indigo All of Indigo Class

Turquoise Whole Class



 

 

From September 2022 we will be making 
changes to the start and end times of the 
school day. 

All classes will be open from 8.40am and 
the register will be taken at 8.50am 

School will end at 3.10pm for Reception to 
Year 6. 

   

Please 
remember to 

book your child’s 
meals on 
ParentPay


DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

2022-2023 INSET Days: 
Monday 5th September 
Tuesday 6th September 
Wednesday 7th September All children back in school 

* EYFS: Caterpillars,Butterflies & Bumblebees 
(Y0) 

* Phase 1/ KS1: Green (Y1) & Orange 
(Y2)  

* Phase 2 / KS2: Indigo (Y3) Violet (Y4) 
*  Phase 3 / KS2:  Emerald (Y5/6), 
Turquoise (Y5/6) 





p e n z a n c e  n e t b a l l  c l u b

netball

c o n t a c t :  l a u r a  w a d e  -  h e a d  c o a c h
0 7 9 1 7 3 3 1 3 4 4  -  w a d e l a u r a @ s k y . c o m

y e a r s  4 , 5 , 6 , 7
( a s  o f  s e p t e m b e r )

5 - 6 p m

y e a r s  8 & 9
( a s  o f  s e p t e m b e r )

6 - 7 p m
£ 3  a  s e s s i o n

j o i n  u s  o n  w e d n e s d ay s
H U M P H R Y  D AV Y  S C H O O L








